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While an accidental discharge is a result of carelessness and/or overconfidence, 
mandating training that a person already knows is a harassment. It’s equivalent to 
mandating walking training to a jaywalker. One of the basic principles in firearms 
safety is to keep one’s fingers off the trigger until one has their target in sight and 
is about to fire their gun.  This bill is directed to those who have the Concealed 
Carry license but makes no mention of those who have their HQL and has an 
accidental discharge at the range or at home. Of course, this bill feels like another 
money grab as I’m sure that the person who is required to attend this mandatory 
course would not be attending a free course just to reiterate the firearms principle 
I have stated above. 

 

I ask that this bill receive an unfavorable review. 

 


